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As part of the Epic Beaker go-live, on November 3rd, the following changes to CCLS performed 
testing and testing availability will be made. 
 
1. Reporting units for CRP, High Sensitivity (LAB0208041) will be updated from mg/dL to 

mg/L to match CDC recommendations. The units for the CRP, non-sensitive assay 
(LAB02049805) will continue to be reported in mg/dL. 

 
2. Estimated Glomerular Filtration Rate (eGFR) calculations will update from the MDRD 

equation to the CKD-EPI equation to better accommodate high eGFR results.   
 

3. Rh Factor, (LAB0208447) will be discontinued. Please order a full ABO/Rh Blood Type 
when medically necessary. 

 
4. Lamellar Bodies (LAB0291039) will be discontinued in-house. 

  
5. Clinitest (LAB0205807) will be discontinued, as the product is no longer available from the 

manufacturer.   
 

Any questions regarding these changes can be directed to the CCLS-SCH laboratory 
department specialists at ext. 55632. 

 
 


